
From: Downtown Businesses [mailto:concerned.downtown.businesses@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2015 3:08 PM 
To: csaunders.@london.ca; csaunder.@london.ca; Saunders, Cathy; csaunders@london.ca 
Subject: Fwd: Fw: letter 

 

 

Good afternoon. If possible could the follow letter be added to the agenda for tomorrows 
council meeting. it concerns the food truck issue. Thank you 
 

 
The recent draft proposal calls for the introduction of eight food trucks for London. The 
one concern that many restaurants and retailers have is a concentration of trucks in one 
area  of the city. We feel a simple solution for all would be to divide the city into zones 
with the trucks put on a rotating schedule so there is constant variety offered throughout 
the city without too much concentration in one area at one time. The restaurant industry 
has indicated this would be satisfactory to them and if this small amendment can be 
arranged by city staff, the food truck program can move ahead very quickly. 
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